
From: Paul Seville  
Sent: 01 October 2020 08:34 
To: Gosset, David <david.gosset@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 202794 Land adj. Amarant House, Harewood End (PC2) 
 
Dear David 
 
Many thanks for the notification of this planning application which has been sent to me to respond to on 
behalf of the Ramblers' Association. 
 
The Ramblers' Association has no objection to the proposed development. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this application. 
 
Best regards 
 
Paul Seville 
Ross Area Footpath Secretary 
Herefordshire Ramblers’ Association 
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